
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

**Reminder that there is no school on Monday for Thanksgiving** 

• Oct. 9 
o Thanksgiving – no school 

• Oct 10 
o Cross Country Meet at Lansdowne 

• Oct 18 
o Early Dismissal 11:50am 
o Parent - Teacher Conferences 

• Oct 19 
o Parent – Teacher Conferences after school 

• Oct. 20 
o Professional Development Day – no school for students 

• Nov 10 
o Remembrance Day Assembly 

• Nov 13 
o Remembrance Day Stat – School closed 

• Nov 20 
o Professional Development Day – No School for students 

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 

Hi Families of Quadra -   

Just a short update from the PAC today.  

Today is World Teacher Day. With that in mind, the PAC wants to put a huge shout-out to all of the 

wonderful teachers, EAs, ECEs, and other support staff that make our children's school experience so 

meaningful. Thank you! 

Following our message out last week, thank you to all the parents who reached out to volunteer with 

the PAC! Know that we have read your email, and if we have not responded yet, we will do so shortly. If 

you are thinking about volunteering, but haven't reached out yet, please do! Everyone is welcome and 

there are so many exciting initiatives to contribute to. Please email us at connect@quadrapac.net to 

find out more. 

Looking into next week, we've rescheduled our next PAC meeting to Wednesday, October 11th at 7:00 

p.m. As a reminder, the zoom link is: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2505145143. 

We're really looking forward to this coming meeting, as there will be a number of important items on 

the agenda: 

mailto:connect@quadrapac.net
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2505145143


• Following the National Day of Truth and Reconciliation, we've added a land acknowledgment to 
the agenda for this meeting and will do so at every meeting going forward.  

• We're also including a presentation that Mrs. Read (Division 27 kindergarten teacher) gave to 
the School Board in April of this year regarding early learning, student and teacher safety, and 
inclusion, with the hopes of sharing concerns that some teachers in Quadra have and to find 
ways to advocate for more resources in our classrooms.  

• We'll also make sure we find time to discuss PAC priorities, and with this in mind, if you have 
anything that you think the PAC should be addressing or working on, please attend the 
meeting or let us know! 

Wishing you and your families a wonderful Thanksgiving! 

Kind Regards, 

The Quadra PAC Executive 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful, safe long weekend! 


